
For the best experience, open this PDF portfolio in
 
Acrobat X or Adobe Reader X, or later.
 

Get Adobe Reader Now! 

http://www.adobe.com/go/reader




From: Thomas Loder
To: DeJong Annola
Subject: new gun control laws
Date: Monday, April 08, 2013 10:57:56 AM


I am currently enlisted in the US Army. I grew up in Klamath Falls, and when I retire
from the military I had every intention of doing my best to find suitable employment
in my home state.
If any of the new gun control laws being discussed end up passing I will have to
seriously reconsider my plan to retire in what I believe is the best state in the union.
Sincerely,
Thomas A Loder
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